
St Bernard’s Theatre Club



We are so proud of Theatre Club,
performing on stage at Liverpool Empire. 
The children had an amazing experience
taking part in theatre workshops, going

behind the scenes backstage and learning
about what real theatre companies

experience when putting on a show.
A huge thank you to all those who were

able to come to the show and cheer on our
amazing actors. 

Theatre Club will now continue after
school in the Summer Term as we practice
the rest of the musical ready to perform at

the end of the school year. 

Save the Date
Wednesday 16th July

@Theatre Porto  


